
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT  

For Immediate Release 

Date: 27 January 2021 

 

SUBJECT: UPDATE ON NTINGA MANAGEMENT CHANGES DURING JANUARY 2021 

 

Ntinga O.R Tambo Development Agency SOC Ltd (“NTINGA”) wishes to advise its stakeholders, 

customers and O.R Tambo District Municipality (“ORTDM”) community that its Chief Executive 

Officer, Mr Pakamile K Pongwana, has resigned with effect from 19 January 2021.  

 

The Board of Directors of NTINGA as the duly authorized employer, has accepted the resignation. 

The Board wishes Mr Pongwana well in his future endeavors. 

 

In the interim, the Board has appointed Mr Loyiso Mbiko to continue to serve as the Acting Chief 

Executive Officer until a new appointment is made. Consequently, the Acting Chief Financial 

Officer (“CFO”), Mr Mncedisi Mpatheni, has been duly appointed in his place. The search for a 

new CEO will start in earnest during the forthcoming weeks. 

 

For media related enquires, contact: 

Tikana Siphosethu  

Communications and PR Officer  

064 900 8392 / 047 495 0715 

siphosethut@ntinga.org.za 

 

Issued by: 

 

 

Sitembele Mase  

Chairman, Ntinga Board of Directors 
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